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21st December 2016 

Regeneration and Planning Development Management 

London Borough of Camden 

Town Hall 

Judd Street 

London 

WC1H 8ND 

 

 

 

 

Dear Planning Validations Team, 

Liddell Road Phase 1, London, NW6 – Discharge of Condition 4 – Part A 

In pursuit of discharging Condition 4 Part A, which relates to the existing planning 

permission ref: 2014/7649/P for Phase 1 of Liddell Road, please find submitted 

details of the proposed brickwork to the school buildings. 

Previous correspondence between the case officer, David Fowler, has confirmed 

informally that he is satisfied with the sample panel and he has advised 

accordingly to submit a partial discharge of this condition to cover part a. 

The following documents have been submitted via the Planning Portal under 

reference no: PP-05715209: 

•   Cover Letter (this document); 

•   Photo of the brick sample panel; 

•   Brickwork Specification document;  

•   Planning application fee of £97.00 paid to the London Borough of 

Camden. 

 

We look forward to receiving confirmation that the application has been validated. 

However, should you require any further information please do not hesitate to 

contact the undersigned. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

For Tibbalds Planning and Urban Design 
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Senan Seaton Kelly 

Planner 

 

senan.seaton-kelly@tibbalds.co.uk 

Direct dial: 020 3598 3968 

 


